
 

NOTICE 

Change of FlashAirTM App OS Compatibility with Android/ iOS 

 

 

September, 2018 

 

Toshiba Memory Corporation 

 

To: Valued Customers, 

 

Toshiba Memory Corporation is informing our valued customers of a plan to change FlashAirTM App 

compatibility with operating systems of Android and iOS devices. 

FlashAirTM App Version 4.3.0 will be released in September 2018 or later. The FlashAirTM App 

Version 4.3.0 or later updates will no longer support old Android/iOS versions as shown below. 

 

 

 

FlashAirTM App Version 4.2.0 or older 

versions support 

FlashAirTM App Version 4.3.0 or later 

versions will support 

Android Android 4.0.1 to 8.0 Android 4.1 to 8.0 

iOS iOS 7 to 11 iOS 8 to 11 

 

Devices running on the operating systems older than Android 4.1 or iOS 8 will be unable to install 

FlashAirTM App Version 4.3.0 and later updates. We, therefore, request users of FlashAirTM App to 

update iOS and/or Android promptly. About the update of your device’s operating system, please 

contact to the device’s customer and/or technical support.  

 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact your local technical support 

representative and we will be happy to support you. For information regarding how to reach 

your local technical support representative, please visit global.toshiba-memory.com. 

 


